November 20, 2006

Audience Relations

CBC

P.O. Box 500 Station A,

Toronto, ON   M5W 1E6

Dear Sirs:

Thank you for your response to my letter expressing dissatisfaction with the decision of the CBC to make CBC television unavailable to Kamloops viewers who are not cable subscribers.  Perhaps my questions were not stated clearly enough, since your letter writer (Mr. Denis Andrychuk) did not answer them.   I will restate them for you in simpler terms.

1.  Is there a minimum population number that the CBC uses to assess whether over-the-air service is economically justifiable in a given transmission area (e.g. cost per potential viewer or something comparable)?  
2.  If not, what criteria is the decision based on?
3. Please share the methodology used in making this decision for the Kamloops area.  I am particularly interested in the research done by CBC to determine how many residents would be affected.

4. Please share the methodology used to make this same decision for the Kelowna area, along with any supporting evidence to show how the situations were different. 

I am hopeful that your response will answer my concerns regarding different outcomes to apparently similar scenarios.
I once again look forward to your response.  
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gisela Ruckert
cc   CRTC, Friends of Canadian Broadcasting, Our Public Airwaves & Save Our CBC Kamloops
330 GREENSTONE DRIVE

KAMLOOPS, B.C.  V2C 1N7

TEL/FAX (250) 374-1472

E-MAIL: GRUCKERT@OCIS.NET


